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REPORT 

Name of the workshop/ 

seminar/ conference 

One Day Workshop on Maths Tricks for 

Competitive Exams 

Date 14/03/2022 

Number of Participants 30 

Venue Seminar Hall 

Name of the Resource Person Prof. Swapnil Gore 

A one-day workshop titled "Maths Tricks for Competitive Exams" took place on March 14, 

2022, at the Seminar Hall of Indira Mahavidyalaya Kalamb. The workshop, attended by 30 

enthusiastic participants, aimed to equip individuals with essential mathematical tricks and 

shortcuts for excelling in competitive examinations. Leading the session was Prof. Swapnil 

Gore, a distinguished expert renowned for his proficiency in mathematical techniques. The 

workshop commenced with an opening address by the organizing department, underscoring 

the significance of mastering mathematical skills in competitive exams and the effectiveness 

of leveraging strategic shortcuts and techniques. Prof. Swapnil Gore then took the stage, 

captivating participants with his innovative approach to problem-solving and his extensive 

knowledge of mathematical tricks. 

Throughout the day, participants, comprising students and aspirants of competitive exams, 

were introduced to a plethora of mathematical tricks and shortcuts tailored specifically for 

exam preparation. Prof. Gore elucidated various techniques to swiftly tackle complex 

mathematical problems, covering diverse topics such as arithmetic, algebra, geometry, and 

data interpretation. Interactive sessions and practical exercises allowed participants to 

actively engage with the material and refine their newfound skills under Prof. Gore's expert 

guidance. The collaborative atmosphere facilitated fruitful discussions, enabling participants 

to exchange insights and learn from one another's experiences. 

As the workshop ended, participants left with enhanced mathematical proficiency and a 

toolkit of valuable tricks and shortcuts to aid them in their competitive exam journey. The 

Department of Mathematics at Indira Mahavidyalaya Kalamb extends its appreciation to 

Prof. Swapnil Gore for his invaluable contributions, and to all participants for their active 

participation and enthusiasm. For further inquiries or to explore future workshops, please 

contact the Department of Mathematics. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


